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From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent:  Monday, November 20, 2006 1:13 PM

To: ‘Mike Stubblefield'

Ce: Jerry Fanning

Subject: RE: Meeting on 11/16/2006 at the 30-015-34339 Temperate BEC Federal #1

Mike,

After a physical inspection of the site and reviewing ground water data on the State Engineer's Database, | agree
with the site ranking of zero (0) for the Temperate BEC Federal 001. Your request for a 6 month extension to

close the drilling pit at this site is approved.
Sincerely,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

1301 W. Grand Ave.
Artesia, NM 88210

(505) 748-1283 Ext. 108
(505) 626-0857
mike.bratcher @ state.nm.us

From: Mike Stubbiefield [mailto:mikes@YPCNM.COM]
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2006 11:22 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Jerry Fanning

Subject: Meeting on 11/16/2006 at the 30-015-34339 Temperate BEC Federal #1

11/20/2006

Dear Mr. Mike Bratcher,

Jerry Fanning & | want to thank you for meeting with us on 11/16/2006

at the Temperate BEC Federal #1.

It was agreed during our meeting that the site ranking made by the original C-144 form for registration
of the drilling pit located at the Temperate BEC Federal #1 with a site ranking of 40 was not correct.
The C-144 form approved by the O.C.D. on 5/26/2006 for the ciosure of the drilling pit at the
Temperate BEC Federal #1 with a site ranking of 0 is correct.

Please grant the 6 month extension request for additional time for the closure of the drilling pit
located at the Temperate BEC Federal #1 which was made by letter dated October 24, 2006.

Mike Stubblefield
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